
 
 

 

 

27th September 2022 

 

Supporting your child’s success throughout GCSE 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am delighted to announce that we will be offering the first of our series of ‘Supporting 

Success’ evenings for Year 10 students, parents and carers on Tuesday 4th October from 

6pm to 7.00pm in the 6th Form Common Room. The event is the first of two this year for 

Year 10 to help develop a home-school partnership, the aim of which is to: 

✓ explain the nature of study at GCSE and how this differs from previous years.  

✓ demonstrate some of the key academic strategies you can put in place to support 

your child reach their full potential this year and beyond. 

✓ outline a clear roadmap of your child’s learning journey this year and the key dates 

and events including Pre-Public Examinations and Consultation Evenings. 

✓ demonstrate how to get the most out of the home-school communication system 

Class Charts. 

✓ start to consider post-16 options for your child. 
✓ share the vast range of enrichment opportunities at Lady Lumley’s. 

If you would like to attend, please complete this online registration form. I look forward to 

welcoming you to the evening and discussing how to best support your child in these crucial 

years of their education. 

Yours sincerely  

David Fairclough 

Keystage 4 Leader    

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/KUNcAuTVM4

